

Wayne A. Bosowicz, Registered Guide Foggy Mountain Guide Service R.F.D. #2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

Dear Wayne:

I just wanted to send you a note that says thank you for a truly great hunt. It is always a rewarding experience to hunt with a guide who is a top notch professional.

The experience of hunting with you is a pleasure as you have a great understanding of the important facts that make a hunt successful. It is also very important to me as a serious handgun hunter that you are aware and understand the requirements to make a hunt successful for those of us who choose to hunt only with a handgun.

If you do not object, I will put Foggy Mountain Guide Service's name on our list of top guides recommended by Smith & Wesson to the handgun hunters who inquire about places for outstanding bear hunts.

Again, I want to express my thanks for another exceptional and outstanding hunt. I hope that you have another truly great season.

Sincerely,

SMITH & WESSON

Roy G. Jinks Shooting Sports Coordinator

Historian

RGJ/dsg

